
Langar C of E Primary School – Christmas Notices 
The children are now gearing up for our Christmas festivities, and I thought it would be helpful to send a reminder of the dates of these and 
other events. I will also include additional information about each event that you might find useful. 

Date Time Year 
Group/Classes 

Event Parents 
welcome? 

Additional Information 

Children are welcome to start bringing in Christmas cards. These should be posted in the post-box in the library and be clearly marked with 
the recipient’s name and class. The post-box will be emptied, and cards distributed, weekly.  
Friday 6th 
December  

3.30 All Christmas Film 
Night 

Yes We will be showing The Polar Express as a free event. 
Snacks and drinks will be available to buy. 

Tuesday 10th 
December 

All day All Flu 
Inoculations 

No These will be given to children who have had permission 
slips returned by parents 

Tuesday 10th 
December 

All day Class 1 and 2 Christmas 
Craft Day 

Volunteers 
needed 

 

Wednesday 
11th 
December 

4.30 On the Stage On the Stage 
Performance  

Yes This is event is open to the friends and family of the children 
who attend On the Stage Club 

Wednesday 
11th 
December 

 Classes 1 and 2 Nativity 
Costumes 

 All costumes to be cleaned and returned by today 

Monday 16th 
December 

2.00 Classes 1 and 2 Nativity Dress 
Rehearsal 

No Classes 3 and 4 will attend as audience 
Children in classes 1 and 2 in costumes as outlined 

Tuesday 17th 
December 

10.30 Classes 1 and 2 Nativity 
Performance 

Yes* Children in costumes as outlined 
Please add co-ordinated layers underneath costumes (e.g. 
leggings and long sleeved tops) as it is chilly in church! 

Tuesday 17th 
December 

Lunchtime All Christmas 
Lunch 

No Please ensure this is paid for in advance 
Children are invited to wear a Christmas accessory e.g. hat, 
headband, tinsel in their hair etc. 



Wednesday 
18th 
December 

5.30 Classes 1 and 2 Nativity 
Performance 

Yes* Children in costumes as outlined  
Please add co-ordinated layers underneath costumes (e.g. 
leggings and long sleeved tops) as it is chilly in church! 
Children wearing costumes need to be at church at 5.00, all 
others at 5.20 

Friday 20th 
December 

9.15 All Carols Round 
the Tree 

Yes Children can come in party clothes/ Christmas jumpers 
Parents and community are welcome 
This is a good old-fashioned Christmas sing-song, 
interspersed with performances by our talented 
instrumentalists 

Thursday 
20th 
December 

2.00 All Christmas 
Parties 

No  
 

Fri 20th Dec  Term Ends 
Mon 6th Jan  Spring Term Starts 

*Our children in classes 1 and 2 have worked very hard to ensure this year’s Nativity performance is up to their usual high standard. We would 
ask you to be considerate of the performers and audience members when bringing young children. Whilst we welcome members of the 
community of all ages, younger siblings can be very distracting for our performers as well as the audience – please be mindful of this. If you are 
bringing young children, it would be our preference that you came to the morning performance if possible as this performance will have a 
more informal feel.  

We look forward to celebrating with you and welcoming you to these events, 

Mrs Brown and the staff team 


